
 
African Relief Project 

Student Council Chore Drive 
May 16th through May 31st 

 
Central students will be raising funds to help the African 

Wildlife Foundation (AWF), an organization dedicated to helping 
animal conservation and improving local communities in Africa. 
 

Recommended activities: 
Yard Work    Dog-walking 

Lemonade Stand  Household Chores 
 

Students will work individually or work with friends to do 
chores around the house or around the neighborhood. Students 
have been instructed to only approach people they know and let 

them know about the chore drive.   They have been told to do 
things that are safe and appropriate for their age. 

 
The Student Council would like to thank you  

in advance for your support.  

 
The African Wildlife Foundation (AWF), together with the people 

of Africa, works to ensure the wildlife and wild lands of Africa will 
endure forever. 


